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Welcome to the Sgt Morgan W Strader MCL Det #1467 
 
I want to share information regarding purchasing some items thru our Quarter Master Curt Lege and others through 
local vendor/companies 
 
The only article of clothing/uniform that is required is the Pisscutter. Our Quarter Master Curt Lege will order your 
pisscutter and can be reached at 240.586.4266 or curtis76@yahoo.com..  He is also present at our meetings.  Curt will 
need your hat/head size prior to ordering your pisscutter.  When the pisscutter comes in you can give it to our Sr Vice 
Commandant Bryan Hudgins and he will have in embroidered with our Detachment name. 
 
See examples below 
 

                  
         Men’s  Detachment pisscutter               women’s  Detachment pisscutter     USMC Pin & Associate Pin comes cover 
 
You can also purchase a name badge from: Crossville Trophy & Gifts 931.484.325, 64 N Main Street.  They already have 
the template you can choose from a magnet back or pin. 
 
See examples below 
 

        
 
If you want to order the white aviator shirt contact Curt Lege, he will be able to help you.  If you intend to part of the 
Honor / Color Guard you will have to have that shirt, along with other articles of clothing.. 
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Taylor’s Stitch & Print, 87 Walker Hill Cir, Crossville,  931.484.1660.  Open 9am Monday hours or services may vary Mon-
Friday.  Because the initial pattern/templet is paid for all you pay for now is the application and merchandise.  We have 
gone to Wanda to have our Detachment emblem stitched onto our Red Polo Shirts and other items.  You can bring in the 
shirt or purchase it from her.  I suggest call her for info and to set time to meet. 
 
Examples below are of short sleeve shirts but you can put it on long sleeve or any item 
 

                 
Detachment Emblem                            Shirt with Emblem                  Shirt with Name and Emblem 
 
 
One of our other vendors is Chris Seals – a veteran AW1 (NAC) 1981-1995.  Chris lives here in Crossville.  He designed 
our logo and has created our vehicle door magnets, mugs that can be personalize, license plates etc.  If you are 
interested please contact Mary Davis, Admin/Associate/Det #1467  925-765-3566 and she will help process the order. 
 
Examples 

          
Door Magnet                                 mug front                                  mug back                                          order form – pricing may                        
have change so check with Mary 
 
 
Mary Davis 
Admin/Historian/Associate 
925.765.3566 


